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Members of the Senate Judiciary Committee 

 

SB 1070 would help provide a much needed change in Oregon's sentencing laws. 

Experiencing domestic abuse has been shown to profoundly impact the lives and 

actions of those lucky enough to survive it. Yes, I believe that Oregon must say, " We 

recognize that the harm that was done to you had a part in this."  Yes, I believe the 

courts should be required to consider the evidence of domestic violence in 

determining sentences. 

 

I strongly support SB 1070. Please support SB 1070. 

Thank you for listening, 

Alice Fay 


